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The Local Government Boundary Commission for England is consulting on proposed boundary
changes and the number of councillors, wards and ward names in Kirklees. The consultation runs
until 6 May 2024 and will affect ward boundaries within Holme Valley. To view the proposals and
have your say, please visit the website for LGBCE:

CONSULTATION ON KIRKLEES WARD BOUNDARIES

The Civic, Huddersfield Rd, Holmfirth, HD9 3AS 
Office open to the public: Tuesday, Wednesday
and Thursday 9.30am - 2.30pm 

For contact details of all 23 Parish Councillors and all the latest news please visit our website:
www.holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Contacting Holme Valley Parish Council: 

Jen McIntosh (Clerk) clerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
Rich McGill (Deputy Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer) deputyclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Gemma Sharp (Assistant Clerk)  assistantclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Phone: 01484 687460 
(leave a message outside office hours).
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